
Dear 1st grader, 
Welcome to our classroom, My name is Mrs.  Bossman and  I 

am so excited that you are in my class this year! We are going to 
have an amazing year learning, collaborating, growing and 
sharing together. My teacher assistant, Mrs. Austin, is amazing!  
She cannot wait to meet and get to know you.  

This marks my 18th year teaching and my fifth year at OCE.  I 
have taught 2nd grade as well, but 1st grade holds a special place in  
my heart!  I attended the University of Florida where I earned a 
masters degree in education.  I taught for 13 years in Florida 
before moving to North Carolina.  I live in Holly Springs with my 
husband and 2 boys. My son Tyler will be in 4th grade at Olive 
Chapel and Logan will be in 2nd grade.     

Parents please email me kbossman@wcpss.net so I can have your 
email address for sharing information. 

Mrs. Bossman

Mrs. Bossman    &   Mrs. Austin
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